
Have Your Say!
You play an important part in creating great schools for the future. We have an opportunity to revitalize 
our programs, renew our facilities and maximize our partnerships. To do this, we need your help in 
creating great schools for future generations of Hamilton students.

We know you have questions or want to provide input on what you would like our future schools to 
look like. 

You’re invited to an upcoming public meeting where you can:

•	 Meet the AR committee
•	 Review the process
•	 Discuss options/recommendations for consideration
•	 Provide your input

Lower Stoney Creek  
(Public Meeting #2)

Tuesday, April 12, 2016  
6:00 p.m.

Orchard Park Secondary School 
200 DeWitt Road, Stoney Creek

Schools include Collegiate Avenue, Eastdale, Green Acres, Memorial (Stoney Creek), Mountain View, R.L. Hyslop

 

Bus tickets are available upon request. Childminding is also available by registering more than 48 hours before 
the meeting. Please contact HWDSB switchboard at 905-527-5092 ext. 2285 or info@hwdsb.on.ca 

We want to make sure your voice is heard!


